
Is it my imagination, or is this supposed to force employers to pay the minimum wage 
that counties have determined is illegal to impose upon them without providing 
funding?  Do you really think this is a good idea in terms of how the legislature and the 
counties interact?  Are you thinking this will avoid a lawsuit or just escalate the hostility 
that you have already created?  I would give it careful consideration if you are using this 
as a power play against the counties by punishing the employers. 
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